
NOISE ALERT
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE FOR I-695 AT SPARROWS POINT NEAR BEAR CREEK

695

Project information 
can be found on  
the project website. 

Beginning January 21, pile driving will resume on I-695 just east of  
the MD 157 (Peninsula Expressway) Overpass Bridge.
•	 We are doing our best  

to limit disruptions to  
the community.

•	 Loud noise and possible  
vibrations will be felt in  
the surrounding area.

•	 Work will take  
place during the  
daytime hours.
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Pile driving locations

https://mdta.maryland.gov/I-695SparrowsPointProject/Home

